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Online bill paying available to Falls City Utility customers 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Utility customers will now be able to pay their bills online.

City Administrator Anthony Nussbaum informed City Council members Monday
evening the new system is now up and running.

The conversion to the new system has been completed. Paper bill customers will
be receiving their bills in the mail this week.

To use the new online bill pay system you will need to get online and go to the
portal, and get your new account number which is on the bill itself.

If you have questions or need help you can contact City Hall.
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